
Avon HGPG Club Committee Meeting
10th March 2016 
Compass Inn, Tormarton

 A Vintage Hang Gliding event will take place on 10/11th September and the club has given
permission that they could use Avon sites

 The club has looked into whether Avon sites could be used for a BCC competition round. It
was agreed that Mere (RR, Spencer’s Coward’s) and Selsley could be used, but no other sites
i.e. not Frocester or Westbury

  Mike Humphries will be coordinating a club ‘Casual’ XC League for those who do not want to
post their flights on the National XC League

 The club is looking into whether it will host a ‘bash’ this year and if it could be combined with
the BCC end of competition party in September (which is a free-flying week-end and not a
competition)

 The club Manual (by which the Committee operate) is being reviewed and will be updated
 Both the LATS and Avon BCC Telegram groups will be made Avon Club members only and

there will be links provided from the website
 The club coach pages on the website are to be updated

Rob Kingston
Secretary


